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No field notes are available for the first test excavation in 1974. A set of handwritten notes 

from the second excavation in 1974 is available, with later annotations by K. Fladmark, D. 

Alexander and J. Driver.  

During the 1983 excavations each crew member kept a separate set of field notes, and Knut 

Fladmark also kept general notes on the excavations. These are valuable additions to the 

information recorded on the standardized level and layer forms. 

In 1990 and 1991 Jon Driver kept a field notebook, and when he was not on site crew members 

also added notes to this record.  


